
 
 

VILLAGE OF WOODVILLE  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST OF ELECTRONIC  

VOTING EQUIPMENT FOR THE  
APRIL 1, 2025  

SPRING ELECTION 
 
Notice is hereby given that a Public Test of the electronic voting 
equipment to be used at the February 18, 2025, Spring Primary 
Election, will be held on Monday, March 24, 2025, at 1:30 p.m. 
at the following location: 

VILLAGE OF WOODVILLE 
Clerk Treasurer’s Office-102 South Main Street 

Woodville, Wisconsin 
 
The test is open to the public.   
 
Julie A. Wathke, 
Village of Woodville Clerk/Treasurer 
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